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27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Whole School Art Exhibition 
 
We would like to invite you to an exhibition of all our children’s artwork.  Please come and support the children 
at this absolutely fabulous event, which will be held in the school hall.  All of the children’s artwork has been 
professionally framed and mounted and can be viewed on special display stands, so that you can browse and 
view their masterpieces in their full splendour.  
 
The children are rightly very excited and proud of their fantastic artwork and you will be amazed at the stunning 
displays.  
 
The school art gallery will be open in the hall on: Thursday 30th November – 3:30-4:30pm 
 
To raise money for the school, you can also buy your child’s framed masterpiece for £10 each.  We hope you 
will enjoy and support this event and help raise funds for the school!  
 
We know you will find it hugely enjoyable, be amazed at the fantastic masterpieces on display and be very 
proud of your child’s achievement.  
 
Tea and coffee will be available for a donation. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sutton 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 


